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From the President:

While in many ways this season on Bare Mountain is like no other before it, in one important way
some things have not changed at all. Our various Committees, their Chairpersons and all of those
members supporting them have continued with their work this year and have already accomplished so
much. And for that, | think we can all be so grateful.

Kathy and Crew have been so thoughtful and creative in finding ways to make our activities
happen in the safest way possible.

In spite of the Visitor restrictions, Chuck has helped add a number of new members this year,
and we welcome those new friends.

Not surprisingly, the Land Committee has been super-efficient in already checking off the
completion of most of the projects on the Master Plan for this year, including a beautiful new deck at the
clubhouse. A big thank you to Ken H, Jim L and Jay J and all those others for their efforts with these
projects. And another big thank you again to Pat T for his electrical help, this year on Lot 41.

Cherie has added a great new look to the newsletter and continues to see that our members
have all of the latest news, activities and club information.

Albert P has completely changed the website this year and it has a great new look. And the
member’s only information is now up to date.

Jay J continues to spread the word that Bare Mountain without a doubt is the best place to be in
the 'Nudeiverse'.

Charles and the Long Term Committee continue to work on the future look possible at Bare
Mountain and this year their work has brought us the likely prospect for potable water at the clubhouse.

Alan A has several Legislative projects in process that members may soon be able to add their
comments for consideration.

Kathy M has a strong start on the Emergency Preparedness Committee. They have already
cleared the nearby Helipad and are working on further improvements.

Gary L along with Ed W and all of the Adopt-a Trail volunteers have the trail system looking the
best ever! What a great example of our 'worker bees' rising to the challenge.

So again, a big thank you for all the effort you give to make our club so great.

Ron W



Activities
July 25th 1pm
BBQ, hamburgers, dogs, chips, dessert. Served same as last time.
Cost will be $5.00 per person.
Evening
Singing by the fire

July 29" 10am at West Gate
Grandpa buggy ride to find a great picnic place.
Bring a picnic lunch.

August 8 5pm
Hobo Dinner
Bring your own foil dinner to put on the coals at 5 PM.

August 15th Eric/Ann, Dave/Rhea as sponsoring Bocce Ball tourney & Pizza
12:30pm Sign up for a Bocce Ball tournament
lpm Tournament begins
5:30pm Pizza will start serving
Cost will be $5.00 per person
Sept 5th Ron’s Ribs - Details to come.

Any questions, please contact Kathy H @ mrs.twister62@gmail.com

Land

Wow another great job - all the big tree left overs are all gone to the neighbors. | would like to thank Jim
L, Jay J, Joan, Brent, and Alan for all the tiring effort to get this done.

Please make sure your current license is up to date on your trailer. | will be checking all trailer licenses
first week of August.

After hearing from members | would list to start a list of land items that need to be fixed but not on the
Master Plan. Please email to fonzie986@gmail so | can get a list together to add to the Roar each
month.

Ken H (fonzie986 @gmail.com)

Reminder, as discussed in the General meeting, if you would like to run for any position on the board,
please let Brent (mr.twisters8@gmail.com) know. If you like to know what the position is all about, please
feel free to ask anyone on the Board. Cherie will need your write up by August 25 to include in the Roar.
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Trails
Great addition to the Trail — where or where is it?
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From the Author of the “Bare Mountain Volleyball Rules” comes the
"Top 10 Reasons Nude Lives Matter”

10. We give dermatologists needed work (insert tongue in cheek now)

We prevent water pollution by doing less laundry

We help preserve the ozone layer by drying less laundry

We help ensure vitamin D is not wasted

We help reduce the international trade deficit by buying less foreign made clothing
We ensure profit for manufacturers of sun screen

We are loved by the terry cloth lobby

We support Adam and Eve’s dress code (don’t eat the apple salad)

We rage against the textile industrial complex
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We support the right of everyone to bare more than arms



Thank you Alan for the pictures of “Old electric service, new electric service, how far we have
come.” Which one is old???? Which one is new?

President: Ron W printwright46 @gmail.com 208-495-2326
Vice President:  BrentH mr.twister58@gmail.com 208-424-0110 (mtn)
Treasurer: Donna L donnalegler@gmail.com 425-508-3492
Secretary: Cherie S cmsalz@gmail.com 208-383-4572 (mtn)

Member at Large: Jim H gonhikn@gmail.com 208-761-0200
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